
Notice of Motion submitted by Councillor Kerr regarding Tree Debris Removal 
 
That Lakeshore have our staff, or a chipping company do a check of all the roads and 
remove the tree debris left from the last storm. 

Also, that Lakeshore develop a policy on how we will address the chipper needs into the 
future. 


